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Jacob Wire <jacobwire@gmail.com>
Saturday, January 23, 2010 10:34 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I wanted to make my voice heard about one of the proposed changes that would radically lower Forex
leverage from 100:1 to 10:1 for all NFA and CFTC regulated Forex firms.

Please DO NOT make this change!

Sincerely,

Jacob


